
From: Soura, Christian
To: Heather Meadors <HMeadors@jhmhotels.com>

Date: 6/12/2013 12:34:50 PM
Subject: RE: education

                Thanks for your note – I’m glad we had a chance to talk.  I’m going to talk to Rachel Card in our office about 
the teacher symposium that we’ll likely hold this summer, and then either she or I will follow-up to discuss that with 
you.  Thanks again.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Heather Meadors [mailto:HMeadors@jhmhotels.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2013 11:26 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: education
 
Hi Christian,
It was nice to meet you yesterday afternoon at the reception. I enjoyed hearing a little about your thoughts on 
education in our state. Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me if I can ever be of assistance.
Take care, and hope our paths will cross in the future.
 
Sincerely,
 
HEATHER MEADORS
Director of Community Relations
 

60 Pointe Circle, Greenville, SC 29615
P 864.248.1568 C 864.346.1933  F 864.248.1668
www.jhmhotels.com
hmeadors@jhmhotels.com
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